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November 4, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Northeastern Clinton Central School District is informing parents and guardians that three
(3) students that are siblings have been diagnosed with coronavirus (COVID-19). The
information we received from the Health Department was confirmed this morning.

What we know:
o Students are siblings and live in the same household.
e Three (3) students participate in full remote instruction.
» Students have not entered any of our campus schools or used district transportation.
e Students do not participate in any clubs or athletics.

We send best wishes to our students for good health. Our district will continue to work closely
with our local health department. Safety and security of our students is always our main goal.
We also take pride in being transparent with our families while maintaining the confidentiality of

those involved. We remain Cougar Strong!
Sincerely,
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Robb J. Garrand
Superintendent of Schools




